Welcome everyone to the NATTINA Newsletter for March!

NATTINA Recruitment update

February has been another great month for recruitment with 14 participants consented and
randomised. Congratulations to Aberdeen, Glasgow, Dundee, Wigan, Nottingham, Ayrshire
and Oxford on your successful recruitment of participants but thank you to ALL sites for
their continued hard work on the NATTINA study and continuing to carry out clinics and
screening. The recruitment end date is now 30/04/2018 so plenty more time for sites to get
a few more participants.

As of 28t™ February 2018, we have recruited 431 participants into NATTINA!
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Programme Meeting
We will be holding the third NATTINA Programme Meeting on Friday 27™ April 2018. The
agenda is still to be finalised but the meeting will take place in Newcastle and it is
anticipated that the meeting will run from 11am until 3pm.

We would be really grateful if sites that have not already done so, could indicate if they are
intending to attend and who from site will be coming along so we can review numbers (we
will be reimbursing travel costs).

We would also be really grateful for input from sites regarding the content of the meeting.
Are there any specific topics you would like covered either as part of a presentation or
workshop?

Please send responses regarding topic ideas and attendance information to
Nicola, Faye and Julia (see contact details section below).

),9,.9,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.0,0.0.9,0,9,0,0,0,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.0,0,0.9,0,.0.9,0,0.9,0..0,0,0,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,0.9,0,

Important Information
Completion of Study Visits
A quick reminder to sites regarding the importance of ensuring all study visits are conducted
for each participant in line with protocol requirements (and that all data is entered in
MACRO In a timely manner) to ensure completeness of data within the study. This is
particularly important as it ensures that the data available for analysis at the end of the
study is as complete as possible and will help to generate high quality results.

If any sites are having any issues regarding completion of study visits please do not hesitate
to contact one of the NCTU team listed below.
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Screening Logs
A reminder to please keep sending your screening logs to us on a regular monthly basis.
Please can sites send these to Nicola, Faye and Julia (see contact details section below)
These provide vital information to us regarding the number of patients seen by teams, and the reasons
that patients decline involvement, are not eligible, etc. Please remember to redact hospital numbers
when sending screening logs by email.
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NCTU Contact Details

A big welcome to our new Trial Manager Faye Wolstenhulme.

Faye will be working alongside Nicola and Julia on NATTINA — contact details for all of the
team in NCTU are listed below:

Trial Manager: Nicola Goudie Nicola.goudie@ncl.ac.uk 0191 208 7187
Trial Manager: Faye Wolstenhulme faye.wolstenhulme@newcastle.ac.uk 0191 208 2523
Clinical Trial Administrator: Julia Philipson Julia.phillipson@ncl.ac.uk 0191 208 3825

Please do not hesitate to give us a call or drop us an email if you have any queries
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